

ST. PATRICK'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ESKRA

171, Newtownsaville Road, Eskra, Omagh, Co Tyrone. BT78 2RJ

Phone: 028 82 841067

Fax: 028 82 841067

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan BA (Hons), PQH

Friday, 24th June, 2022.

Dear Parent,

Please see Class Arrangements for 2022 - 2023.

Year 1: Mrs. Barrett (Monday - Thursday inclusive)

Mr. Meenagh (Friday)

25 pupils - Mobile Classroom

Year 2/3: Mrs. Mullin

26 pupils - Bottom Classroom

Year 4/5: Miss. Devine (Monday to Thursday inclusive)

Mrs. McCallan (Friday)

31 pupils - Current Year 3/4 Classroom

Year 6/7: Mrs. Mulligan

28 pupils - Dinner hall (Current Year 5/6 Classroom)

Mr. Meenagh will also be employed on a Thursday to deliver PE to all classes.

I will continue to support Year 6/7 pupils with transition, including preparation for the Transfer Test.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Keira McCallan

Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal)

